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Comments: I am opposed to this development for many reasons. There should not be wholesale large

development in the middle of grizzly bear territory, if they can't use the lodge and area as built then they shouldn't

have bought it. The history of the buildings and lodge should not be overlooked. The majority of residents and

Montanans do not like large out of state companies changing the face and character of the area. Lastly, the local

infrastructure of Fire, EMS, and law enforcement are already stretched thin and this will not help. This area is

near the wilderness and does not need to be developed into a playground for the wealthy. 


